
Great Finborough and District Garden Club 

 

2021/2022 Report for Parish Meeting 

 

This last year has seen less disruption to the activities of the garden club due to COVID and 

we still have 55 active member households with some new members joining over the year.  

 

The start of 2021 saw no meetings but commencing in September, with a well attended visit 

to Beth Chatto’s garden we have managed a full programme including the Christmas Party. 

2022 has started well with talks in February, March and April and a coach trip to Anglesey 

Abbey in March to visit the house and Winter Garden. The remainder of the year has a full 

programme of talks, visits to local gardens and a club visit to Hampton Court in July. We are 

also planning to run Open Gardens in Great Finborough on the 19
th

 June.  

 

The club donated a total of £1333.59 to various charities and projects around the villages in 

the period 1 May 2021 to 30 April 2022. This is broken down as follows: 

 

St Andrews Church – brown bin  £132.30 

St Andrews Church – Spire Appeal  £500.00 

Great Finborough Village Hall  £100.00 

Woodpecker Hill - Bulbs   £297.60 

Allotment Association - Path chippings £87.84 

EACH      £100.00 

Plants for Village Herb Bed   £115.85 

 

As always the club will be happy to consider supporting other appropriate village functions. 

 

Judith Cameron 

Secretary 

May 2022 

 


